Jennings County Soil & Water Conservation District
March 6, 2018

Annual Meeting Minutes

The Annual Meeting of the Jennings County Soil & Water Conservation District was held at the Rolling Hills Shrine Club in
North Vernon, Indiana. There was a total of 102 people in attendance. The meeting began at 6pm.

The meal was catered by Rolling Pin Catering and the speakers for the event were Bob Ertel, Tripton Park Planning
Committee; Chad Springer, Crosley Fish & Wildlife; and Lt. Col. Mabis, MUTC. They each spoke about what was going on
with each of their facilities and future plans in Jennings Co.

Conservation Awards were presented to Cecelia Ellis, with The Republic Newspaper for the Friend of Conservation
Award. Kameron Garlitch was presented the Conservationist of the Year Award.

Andy Ertel presented the district’s year in review showcasing the many activities that the district staff, supervisors and
volunteers provide in Jennings County.

Jerry St. John was re-elected to the SWCD board for another 3 year term. Tom Schneider was re-appointed to the
SWCD board for another 3 year term.

The Annual Meeting concluded at 8:30pm.

Minutes taken by Kelly Kent

Board Approved Annual Meeting Minutes on April 17, 2018




